Leaf Collection

Cornwall Borough provides curbside leaf collection for its
residents beginning in October and ending in December.
The Borough Highway Department will pick up leaves in
all areas except ones zoned Residential Forest. Residents
can obtain the leaf collection schedule online or from
signs at Borough Office and Post Office.

DO...

Check the schedule to know when your collection days are.

Rake leaves out 2 feet away from the curb (if possible) or to the edge (if uncurbed) in a
long row type pile.

Piles to be collected should be placed away from mailboxes, trees and gardens.

Be aware that the collection is for leaves ONLY and any other debris may cause injury and
will damage or break the equipment and will be left behind.

Phone the office at 274-3436 if you have any questions.

Do Not...

e Do not place sticks, twigs, grass clippings, brush, plants or garden trimmings in leaf pile.

e Do not bag leaves.

e Do not cover leaves with tarps that are weighted with bricks, blocks, etc on the day of
collection. All coverings and weights must be removed from the area where the leaves are
piled.

e Please do not expect the road crew to “wait” until you push your leaves out to the curb.
They are trying to maintain a schedule.

e Please do not ask for individual pick-ups. If you miss the scheduled date, try to make the
next scheduled day for your area.

If your area is missed due to a holiday, the road crew will be there the following work day.
If your town is missed due to heavy loads, the road crew will be there the following day,
even if it is not a scheduled day. Also, if the road crew shows up a day before your
scheduled day they will be there on your area’s scheduled day as well.

The Borough also offers a Christmas tree drop-off in a designated area at the Highway Garage
from January 1 to mid February. Trees ten feet or more must be cut in half and be cleaned of
ALL decorations! Christmas tree bags WILL NOT be accepted.


https://www.cornwall-pa.com/highway-department/page/leaf-collection

